
   

 

Child Care Aware of New Hampshire, a CCR&R Program of Southern New Hampshire Services, provides 
professional development opportunities for early childhood educators throughout the state, financed 

under a Contract with the State of NH, DHHS,  DCYF, CDB, with funds provided in part by the State of 
NH and the US DHHS.  

FALL 2017 TO SPRING 2018 
WWW.NH.CHILDCAREAWAR E.ORG  

http://www.nh.childcareaware.org/

